
 

Temporary Lane Closure on Marine Drive: Share your Thoughts   

The City of White Rock temporarily closed one lane of traffic on Marine Drive starting June 7, 
2021, to extend patio space for restaurants during the COVID-19 pandemic.   

City Council made the decision to reopen the closed lane as early as August 7, 2021, after the 
Province moved into Step 3 of BC’s Restart plan, which allows restaurants to open at 100-per-
cent capacity.  

For more information about the temporary lane closure, please visit  
whiterockcity.ca/marinedrlaneclosure. 

White Rock City Council would like to hear about your experience with the temporary lane 
closure. Your input will help with future planning regarding potential temporary lane closures 
on Marine Drive. 

The survey may take from 10 to 20 minutes.  

 

 

Which of these best describes you? 
 

� Non-resident but a visitor to White Rock 
� White Rock resident 
� Business owner/operator in White Rock 
� Employee in White Rock   
� Student in White Rock 
� Other _______________________ 

Do you live on one of the following streets? Please check the appropriate box. 

� Victoria Avenue 
� Marine Drive 
� Marine Lane 
� Columbia Avenue 
� Stayte Road 
� Vidal Street 
� None of the above 
� Other _____________________ 

Do you work or live on Marine Drive in White Rock? Check all that apply. 

� Work 
� Live 
� None of the above 

http://www.whiterockcity.ca/marinedrlaneclosure


 

How often do you typically go to Marine Drive from June to August? 

� Never 
� Once a summer 
� Once a month 
� Once a week 
� Two or more times a week 
� Not sure  

Did you visit the White Rock Waterfront, between June 7 to August 11, 2021, during the 
temporary lane closure?  

� Yes 
� No 
� Not sure  

How frequently did you visit Marine Drive during the temporary lane closure?   

� More frequently than usual 
� The same as usual 
� Less frequently than usual 
� Not sure 

If you visited Marine Drive, did you observe the barricades blocking one lane of traffic on 
Marine Drive? 

� Yes 
� No 
� Not sure 

How comfortable or uncomfortable were you with the barricades present on Marine Drive? 

� Very comfortable 
� Comfortable 
� Neutral 
� Uncomfortable 
� Very uncomfortable 
� Not sure 

Which of the following did you like about the temporary lane closure? Check all that apply. 

� Wider walking area on north side of Marine Drive 
� More space for cycling 
� More restaurant tables outside 
� Slower vehicle traffic 



 

� Increased use of West Beach Parkade 
� None of the above 
� Other (please specify) 

________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Which of the following did you dislike about the temporary lane closure? Check all that apply. 

� Inconvenient when driving on or near Marine Drive 
� Not enough participation by local businesses 
� Unattractive barricades 
� Inability to drive westbound 
� Increased vehicle traffic on one or more of the nearby streets 
� None of the above 
� Other (please specify) 

________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
______________________________ 

When making purchases while visiting Marine Drive, which of the following statements is 
most true for you? 

� I did not change how I shopped, ate or used services on Marine Drive during the 
temporary lane closure.  

� I shopped, ate or used services less frequently on Marine Drive during the temporary 
lane closure. 

� I shopped, ate or used services more frequently on Marine Drive during the temporary 
lane closure. 

� I did not shop, eat or use services on Marine Drive during the temporary lane closure. 
� Not sure 
� Other (please specify)  

________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 



 

Overall, how much do you agree or disagree with the decision to temporarily close one lane 
of traffic on Marine Drive from June to August 2021. 

� Strongly agree 
� Agree 
� Neutral 
� Disagree 
� Strongly Disagree 
� Not sure 

Would you recommend that Council consider a lane reduction on Marine Drive in the future? 

� Yes 
� No 
� Not sure 
� Other (please specify)     
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________ 

How did you hear about the Marine Drive temporary lane closure? Check all that apply. 

� Letter from the City of White Rock 
� Television coverage 
� Radio coverage 
� Local newspaper article 
� Social media posts 
� City’s website 
� Peace Arch News (online) 
� Peace Arch News (newspaper) 
� Facebook 
� Twitter 
� Instagram 
� Friend or neighbour 
� Didn’t hear about it 
� Other (please specify) 

________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 

Please provide your postal code: ___________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your time. Results from this survey will be shared on this website.  


